
RIBCHESTER ST. WILFRID’S C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Church Street, Ribchester, Preston, Lancashire. PR3 3XP 
Tel: 01254 878300  
Email: head@ribchester-st-wilfrids.lancs.sch.uk 
 

 

                21 March 2018 

 

SWIMMING LESSONS 

 

Dear Parents, 

During the summer term Years 2 and 3 will be having swimming lessons at Stonyhurst swimming 

pool.  The first lesson will be on Tuesday 17 April to Tuesday 14 May, then following half term 

from Tuesday 12 June to Tuesday 10 July.   

 

The coach will be leaving school as soon as we are registered so please arrive for a prompt 

departure.  

 

All children must wear a swimming hat and goggles can be worn.  Boys must wear swimming 

trunks, not shorts.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs A G Cottam 

Headteacher 


